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P i a D u r k i n , P h . D . 
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Secretary, School Committee 

June 14, 2016 

City Council President, Linda Morad 
Property Committee Chair, James Oliveira 
City Council Office 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Council President Morad and Councillor Oliveira: 

At the Regular School Committee meeting held on June 13, 2016, the Committee voted 
unanimously to accept the property designated "Proposed Lot A", as shown on a plan 
entitled "Paul Walsh Field, Hunter St. New Bedford, MA 02740," and which constitutes a 
portion of Assessor's Map 63, Lot 2, New Bedford, Massachusetts, from the New 
Bedford City Council, effective September 6, 2016. 

Pia Durkin, PhD 
Superintendent/ 
Secretary to the School Committee 

cc: Dennis Farias/City Clerk 
Business Office 


